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HUMAN RIGHTS AND EQUAL OPPORTUNITY COMMISSION

Question No. 167

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 31 October 2006:

Has there been any increase in HREOC’s media spend in newspapers over the past 6 months.

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

There has been an increase in media spend in newspapers related to Commission activities
including Same Sex National Inquiry, Human Rights Awards, general awareness raising advertising
including information about the HREOC website and complaint handling process, activities by the
Indigenous Social Justice Commissioner and recruitment advertising.


